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Game Night February 16, 2017 

 

 

 

Debbie Coots and Carol Brenner delivered the socks to 

the Rescue Mission. 

 

Please continue. 



Iain, Debbie and Carol with 

Debbie’s Horse 

 

 

 

 

Please Continue 

 



 

 

Please come Sundays to hear the heavenly sounds that come 

from our bell choir. For more information please call Debbie 

Coots at 540-588-5925. You do not have to have any experience 

as a musician, only enthusiasm.  

We also encourage you to speak with Evelyn Renshaw, our 

organist, if you are interested in joining our Choir. 

 

 

 

 

Please continue. 

 



Presbyterian Women
Moderator: Marcia Helms     Vice- Moderator: Gwen Griffith 

Secretary: Leigh Anne Martin          Treasurer: Nancy Pauley 

Historian: Connie Miles 

Please contact Marcia Helms at 540-581-5828, 

mohelms123@hotmail.com 

Or  

Gwen Griffith at 540-966-4255 

gwengriffith42@gmail.com  

for more information 

 

 

Please continue. 

mailto:mohelms123@hotmail.com
mailto:gwengriffith42@gmail.com


Please visit this URL provided by Cindy 

Bailey of our Church photos. 

https://goo.gl/photos/ggNoaYDSC3PZqKFr6 

We invite you to worship with us every 

Sunday. Our service starts at 10:30 A.M. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://goo.gl/photos/ggNoaYDSC3PZqKFr6


Please invite your friends to 

come and worship with you. 

Our friendly church is a 

welcoming place. 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

The End 

 

 

 


